Report No. 26/11

National Park Authority
REPORT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE AND CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER

SUBJECT: 
ANNUAL GOVERNANCE STATEMENT FOR 2010/11
The purpose of this report is to present to Members the Authority’s Annual Governance Statement for 2010/11.  The Statement builds on the Governance Code which the Authority adopted last year and for the first time replaces the Statement of Internal Control.  The content is very similar to that of the Statement of Internal Control but the emphasis has shifted from one of reviewing the internal controls exercised by the Authority to one of ensuring adequate governance procedures are in place.  Further, the Annual Governance Statement provides the vehicle for demonstrating the Authority’s success in delivering continuous improvement in performance, which it is required to do under the new Local Government Measure.

RECOMMENDATION:

That Members approve the Authority’s Annual Governance Statement for 2010/11.
Background Documents

Annual Governance Statement 2010/11
(For further information, please contact Richard Griffiths, extension 48152 richardg@pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk)

Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Authority




11th May 2011

